[bookmark: tw-target-text]Faculty of Psychology of the Pan-European University in Bratislava and Internet Counseling for Youth  IPčko in cooperation with the Association of School Psychology of the Slovak Republic cordially invites you to attend Crisis Intervention in Schools, an online international scientific conference, officially opening on 11 November 2020 at 9.00 am. Video contributions, video presentations and video interviews can be found on the website www.konferenciakrizovaintervencia.sk.

This international online scientific conference is intended primarily for experts in the field of science, research and school practice - teachers, special pedagogues, school psychologists, social workers, as well as those interested in this up-to-date issue of crises, crisis management, crisis intervention, crisis intervention management in schools, expert cooperation, cooperation between schools and families in crisis management, and the promotion of mental health of children and adolescents.

The aim of the online conference is to provide theoretical knowledge, and practical knowledge in particular, experience, and proposals in this area of school practice. We invite the community of expert to participate in the online conferences, video interviews and video lectures. Please send your video lecture to the e-mail address marek@ipcko by the end of October 2020.

The output of the conference will be a peer-reviewed E-collection of papers "Mental Health in Schools in the context of crises and crisis intervention,which will be available on the website, and the websites of the Faculty of Psychology of Pan-European University, Internet counseling for young people IPčko and the Association of school psychology of the Slovak Republic. You are welcome to publish your paper in the conference proceedings, which will be prepared and available on the day of the conference. See www.konferenciakrizovaintervencia.sk for more information. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please, send your video lecture to the e-mail address marek@ipcko.sk and your paper to the e-mail eva.gajdosova@paneurouni.sk  by the end of October 2020.


